
PRAYER SERVICE FOR HOPE 
AND PERSEVERANCE, PEACE, 
AND JUSTICE IN UKRAINE
Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2025 
7 p.m. 
Ukrainian Catholic National 
Shrine of the Holy Family
4250 Harewood Road, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20017 
(across the street from the University)

His Beatitude Sviatoslav 
Shevchuk will lead a prayer service 
with Ukrainian Catholic bishops 
of the United States. They will 
commemorate the solemn third 
anniversary of the full-scale invasion 
of Ukraine. Following the service, 
please join us for a reception and  
an opportunity to meet and greet  
His Beatitude.

 HOPE FROM UKRAINE:  
Pastoral Concern for the People of God in the Midst of War

Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2025 
5 p.m. 
Herzfeld Auditorium (Room 108), Hannan Hall
The Catholic University of America

His Beatitude Sviatoslav Shevchuk 
Major Archbishop of Kyiv-Halych and Father and  
Head of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church

The Bishop Basil H. Losten Center for Ukrainian Church Studies

Catholic University President Peter Kilpatrick will make opening  
and welcome remarks at this event. 


